

St. Augustine High School

3205 Varella Avenue, St. Augustine, Florida 32084 904-547-8530 (office) 904-547-8535 (fax) www-sahs.stjohns.k12.fl.us



In School SAT NCR Registration:



Dear Parent/Guardian,

St. Augustine High School will be offering the SAT/NCR (Non-College Reportable) assessment on Friday, October 25th, 2024. This test is designed to give students (**in Grade 12 only**) another opportunity to meet graduation requirements for the FAST Reading and/or Algebra 1 EOC. Only seniors are eligible for this assessment.

SAHS wants to make sure that you and your student understand the purpose of this test administration. We ask that you and your student sign the below statement if your student wishes to participate in this in-school, Non-College reportable SAT test experience and return it to Mrs. Jasper with payment of \$20 submitted on schoolpay at https://www.schoolpay.com/pay/for/SATNCR--Test-Date-10252024/SbR5bGz, no later than Friday, October 18, 2024. There is not a make-up date or refund if your child does not show.

Please sign and return the following agreement:

- I understand that the SAT NCR score earned during this administration will count toward possible fulfillment of the FAST/Algebra EOC graduation requirement. (minimum score of 480 EBRW and 420 Math if Algebra is needed)
- I understand I will take <u>both</u> the Reading and Math portions of the test to the best of my ability, whether I need both sections or not.
- I understand that any SAT score earned during this Non-College reportable experience will NOT be reported to colleges for admissions or used for scholarship purposes.*
- *Students testing with approved College Board accommodations will receive a Reportable Score. If you are unsure if this applies to your student, please contact Mrs. Jasper before paying/signing up for this test.
- The SAT Non-College Reported exam will be given in-school Friday, October 25, 2024, from
 9:20am 1:20pm.
- Make payment of \$20 on Schoolpay and return signed form to Mrs. Jasper in Media Center no later than Friday, October 18th!

Student Name:	Parent Name:
Student Signature:	Parent Signature:
If you have any questions, please reach out to	the testing coordinator, Kristin Jasper, at (904)

Travis Brown, Principal